

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership

Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield West Midlands, B74 4RZ Tel: (0121) 323 1134 Fax: (0121) 308 8033

> Richard Gill CBE NPQH, NLE, FRSA Chief Executive Officer (CEO)

Monday 16th December 2024

Dear parents and carers,

I hope this message finds you well as we approach the holiday season.

I am writing to inform you of some important updates regarding our school leadership at Arthur Terry School for the upcoming spring term. We are pleased to announce that Mr. Bowater and Mr. Carrick will serve as our Interim Acting Joint Headteachers during this period. They bring a wealth of experience and dedication to our school community, and I am confident they will provide strong leadership as we transition to our new headteacher.

I would also like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt gratitude to Mrs. Kibble for her outstanding service to the school. Her commitment and hard work have greatly benefited our students and the entire school community. We wish her all the best in her new role.

As we look forward to welcoming Jo Fairclough as our new headteacher at the start of the summer term, I encourage all parents and carers to support Mr. Bowater and Mr. Carrick during this interim period.

Lastly, I want to wish you and your families a happy holiday period filled with joy and relaxation. Thank you for your continued support and partnership.

Warm regards

Sincerely,

Richard Gill CBE

CEO, Arthur Terry Learning Partnership